
What is the VSBA Signs of Success?
The Virginia School Boards Association is inviting school divisions across the state to
participate in the virtual “Signs of Success” at the VSBA Annual Convention. The
convention will be from November 15-17 at the Williamsburg Lodge. To participate,
divisions are asked to create and submit PowerPoint slides illustrating their favorite
success story. The success can be large or small - no achievement is insignificant - as
long as your division wants to share it and celebrate it with others.

The “Signs of Success” presentations will be displayed digitally on the event app,
showcasing the outstanding ideas, achievements, and programs taking place in our public
schools. The gallery of success will be available for viewing on the Event Mobi App and the
VSBA website for the duration of the Annual Convention. The slides will also be showcased
on screens throughout the in-person convention.

What is the deadline?
Reserve your spot by October 18, 2023.
NOTE: $30 invoice must be paid by October 18, 2023.

Need more info?
Contact Office of Communications at communications@vsba.org.

2023 Virtual VSBA Signs of Success

Create your presentation slides using PowerPoint. You may have up to 2 slides per
division. Slides should be in the widescreen format (16:9).
Include the division name and contact information (name, position, phone number, e-
mail address) in the lower right corner of each of the slides.
Reserve your spot in the “Signs of Success” display by October 18th. Your spot must be
reserved in advance so that the final presentation can be created. To make a reservation
and submit your slides, please fill out the survey linked HERE. 

How do I participate?
To participate, follow these simple steps: 

1.

2.

3.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2023Sign

